
American Legion Post 164 

Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on December 12, 2018 

Meeting called to order by Commander Woodstrom at 7:00pm 

13 Members present 

Invocation Prayer by Post Chaplain 

Minutes of last Executive Committee Meeting (11-14-2018) were read. 

Committee Reports: 

Membership- Vice Commander:  We will miss our goal for December, but documents 
submitted are not counted yet, should look good for January goal. Commander sent e-
mail reminder to post members to check their card for 2019 date. Letters were mailed to 
past members to come back and join us.                                                               
Sergeant at Arms – Welcome to newly elected Mr. Moore, Commander reviewed his 
duties and gave him the book to read.                                                                        
Sons of the American Legion:  Charted has arrived, Protocall is being studied, will need 
installation of officers.                                                                                                   
Legion Riders: January ride has been established, getting applications for membership 
printed, looks like it will be fun for all.                                                                       
Budget – Finance Officer:  Quicken System is being used and this will show each 
committee budget on a printed form for discussion.                                              
Training:  A handout on next year’s 2019 agenda was given to all for discussion and 
commitment of instructors.                                                                                    
Newsletter:  Articles are due on the weekend before next membership meeting.       
Boys State:  Finalizing the mailout describing Boys State Program, currently have 52 
names of educators who will get this sent to them by mail.                                
Oratorical:  The winner will attend the next level at Post 521 on January 9, 2019.  
Graves Registration: Ceremony is at Magnolia Cemetery on Saturday December 15 at 
10:00am, Be early limited parking available, 411 Military Graves.                          
JROTC Awards: Awards were purchased, 2 scholarships will be awarded for 250.00 
each toward the college they attend.                                                                            
Flag Retirement: Was on December 9th and all went well, Yes the Fire Department and 
EMT were there.                                                                                                        
Honor Guard: 5 Funerals, 1 Flag Ceremony,  for 66 hours.    

 

 



Unfinished Business 

Wreaths Across America – Must be there on time, at least by 0930am 

New Business 

District Oratorical Competition on Wednesday January 9th Post 521 

Coffee Tour Saturday January 12th  Will have schedule soon. 

Next Executive Committee meeting on Tuesday January 8th 7:00pm 

If no other business, our Chaplain will offer a closing prayer. 

Executive Committee Meeting Adjourned at 8:05pm 

 

 

 

 

William Kennison                                                                                 Harry Woodstrom      
Adjutant                                                                                                Commander 


